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Guidelines for GCSE PE Students 

 

 
Dear Parent / Carer  

With a number of our Lioness and Lion U16s studying for their GCSE PE we do appreciate that their hockey 
is ideally placed to be used for their NEA development and analysis.  However, in welcoming students to 
use training sessions and matches for their video & photographic materials we must consider the welfare 
and privacy of others in their coaching and match groups.  In doing so, BEFORE any recordings are taken, 
students MUST: 

1. Apply for and receive consent from their coach on behalf of all players on the pitch in 
coaching sessions.   
 

2. Apply for and receive consent from their team coach and the opposition team coach (via 
their team coach) on behalf of the home and away team players on the pitch at matches.  
This should be requested prior to match day. 

** Coaches and Managers should advise students if there is an issue with a particular player over video 
and photograph rights based on the player preferences signed for and approved with memberships. 

** Coaches and Managers reserve the right to refuse recordings if they feel certain session formats or 
particular matches are not appropriate. 

** All recordings and photographs can ONLY be used within the students NEA project – they MUST NOT 
be shared online or on social media in any edited format.   

** Respecting the privacy of our fellow coaches, managers and players is imperative. 

 

If you do have any questions with regards these on behalf of a student or player within our U16 sessions, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on lions@leweshc.com or our Welfare Officer, Julia Madigan, on 
welfare@leweshc.com  

Best regards 

Philip Brown 
Junior Chair & Lions U16 Coach 


